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MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

 Conference Room | 1953 Municipal Way 
 Alabaster, AL 

 
March 21, 2024 

CALL TO ORDER 

5:04 GF 

ROLL CALL 

PRESENT 
Greg Farrell 
Stacy Rakestraw 
Kerri Pate 

ALSO PRESENT 
Brian Binzer 
Chief Curtis Rigney 
Chief Tim Love 
Fred Hawkins 
Robert McMullin 
Andy Lacky 
Mark Frey 

MINUTES APPROVAL 

Motion made by  Pate, Seconded by  Rakestraw. 
Motion carried. Minutes adopted.  
 

08-19-2021 Minutes - Public Safety Committee 

AGENDA ITEMS 

Lacey's Grove Traffic Discussion  

The Committee will discuss traffic within the Lacey's Grove Subdivision. 

This area does not meet the requirements for Speed Tables, but once the HOA provides decorative 
poles, the City will install electronic speed signs. 

Sterling Gate Traffic and Future Development  

Review traffic within the Sterling Gate Subdivision and discuss future development. 

No action at this time. The Committee discussed asking P&Z to address within the Subdivision 
Regulations for future developments. 

Alabaster Fire Department Update 

The Committee will hear from a member of the Alabaster Fire Department and receive an update 
on operations and the future for AFD. 

Chief Love provided detailed Incident Statistics for the Committee. 

He also provided an update on the new ambulance service and anticipated needs related to this 
service. 
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Alabaster Police Department Update 

The Committee will hear from a member of the Alabaster Police Department (APD) and receive an 
update. 

APD has been in the new building for 4 months now with many tours provided. Still turning in items for 
the punch list and tint has been ordered. The fountain has been leaking and will have to be repaired. 
New dog kennel is being built down at Limestone. New Tahoes are being delivered shortly. City 
anticipates selling old Tahoes when the new ones come in. Several new officers are in various points of 
training and there are two openings that should be filled this summer.  

We will be holding a dedication for the Police Chief Plaques located out front of the new Police Station. 

Committee discussed additional traffic calming in various areas of the City. 

Street Light Requests will be handled directly with Alabama Power.  

ADJOURN MEETING 

Motion made by  Pate, Seconded by  Rakestraw. 
Meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM. 
 


